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Docket Nes. 50-266
and 50-301

Mr. Sol Burstein

Executive Yice President
wisconsin Electric Power Company
231 West Michigan Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Dear “r. Burstein:
SUBJECT: INADVERTENT SAFETY IMJECTION DURIMG COCLDOWN

The Division of Cperating Reactors has completed a generic bounding review
on this subject and concludes that no further licensing action is necessary
at this tire since 1t is likely that o factlity could withstand more than
fifty inadvertent ECCS actuations. We have concluded, however, that it
would be prudent, should a facility experience more than twenty-five such
injections, for you to consider a plant specific analysis for that facility
which would identify more precisely the additional number of actuations
that can be safely accormcdated at that facility.

A copy of our Safety Evaluation Report is enclosed.
Sincerely,
T-ig'na! sigred ty
A. Schwencer, Chief
Nperating Reactors Branch ¢1

Civision of Operating Reactors

Enclosure:
Safety Evaluation

cc: w/enclosure
See next page
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